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Yolande Ditewig 

UNHCR Representation for the Nordic and 
Baltic Countries 

 

Your: 18.07.2024 No 072/RNB/2024 

 
Our: 31.07.2024 No 11-1/25-2 

Reply to the UNHCR letter on High-Level 

Meeting on the 2025 Regional Refugee 

Response Plan and Annual Consultations 

with Partners in Estonia 

 

 

 
Dear Ms. Yolande Ditewig,  
 

Thank you for your letter! We appreciate UNHCR as our partner and welcome the visit of Ms. 
Annika Sandlund to Estonia, especially to the meeting at the Ministry of the Interior on the 

28th of August that I am delighted to host.  
 
I was informed that there will be a meeting with the same objective on Refugee Response 

Plan (RRP) between UNHCR Nordic and Baltic Countries, and relevant authorities and 
organisations during the two days of the visit. As agreed with your Tallinn colleagues on 

Wednesday, the 24th of July, my colleagues from Border Guard and Migration Policy 
Department will take part at the meeting organised by your colleagues on RRP. However, 
considering its importance, I am happy to discuss this topic as one item of the agenda during 

the meeting with Ms. Sandlund on the 28th of August as well.  
 

Looking forward to seeing you and your colleagues in Tallinn. If you have any question, 
please do not hesitate to reach out to me! 
 

Yours sincerely, 
Joosep Kaasik 
Undersecretary for Internal Security 

 
 

 


